September 29, 2009

<First Name>  <Last Name>

<Address>

<City>  , <State>  <Zip>

Dear <Salutation>,

Most would agree that a dollar earned today is worth more than a dollar earned tomorrow. This is called inflation. To illustrate, suppose you were to have purchased a gallon of gasoline in 1950. At that time, a gallon of regular gasoline would have cost you Twenty cents. Milk would have cost 82 cents a gallon and a loaf of bread 14 cents. 

However, average income in 1950 was $3,216. So, comparatively speaking these expenses were relatively the same. For example that same gallon of gas represented 2.2% of a person’s average daily income (3,216 divided by 12, then divided by 30). Today, a gallon of regular gasoline might cost $3.20. Yet average annual income in 2009 is $43,389. Using the same math, we arrive at the gas representing 2.6% of a person’s average daily income, only a slight rise. 

What this means in planning your financial future is that any financial plan must consider the impact of inflation, taxes and income in calculating your financial needs in the future. In retirement, it is unlikely that a person would be able to generate additional income beyond what has been successfully saved or provided through retirement plans and/or social security. Therefore, it is extremely important to recognize the value of planning retirement income needs based on future dollar needs, taking into account taxes, inflation and other expenses.

Please know that we are constantly monitoring your financial situation and needs relative to your stated financial goals to ensure that when you retire, you will have sufficient resources to afford a comfortable retirement free from financial worry. We invite you to speak with us when or if you have concerns, questions or changes in your financial situation. We look forward to hearing from you.

Warm regards,

<Advisor Name>

<Title>

